SUBMISSION NO. 9

THE AUSTRALIAN BAR ASSOCIATION

19 July 2011

The Secretary

Joint Select Committee on Cyber-Safety
R1-109 Parliament House

PO Box 6021

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Attention: Mr James Catchpole

Dear Mr Catchpole

Please accept this letter as the endorsement of the Australian Bar Association for the
submission which has recently been made to the Select Committee by the Law Council of
Australia.

Yours faithfully

M/M. STEWART SC

Secretariat: Level 5 Inns of Court, 107 North Quay, Brisbane Queensland 4000
Telephone 0732385100 Facsimile 0732361180 E-mail honsec@austbar.asn.au






